
ALL CHILDREN
ARE AT RISK FOR
LEAD POISONING

WHAT 
IF WE 
TOLD YOU 
THAT.... 

State regulations require that all children enrolled in AHCCCS receive a blood 
lead test at 12 and 24 months of age or at least once before the age of 6 it not 
previously tested. ADHS recommends testing all children not covered by 
AHCCCS if they live in a targeted high risk zip code.

For more information, visit azhealth.gov/lead or call 602-364-3118.

Testing at 1 and 
2 is what we do. 
Contact your child’s 
Healthcare Provider 
to schedule a blood 
lead test.

Lead poisoning can cause 
permanent brain damage if not 
detected early 

The only way to know if your child 
has been exposed to lead is with a 
blood test

Lead testing can prevent further 
exposure and reduce damage to 
children’s health


